
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Charlotte H Eva Leighton 

Y1 Thomas Helin Autumn 

Y2 Aaliyah Jacob R Joseph B 

Y3 Belle Esmae Zac 

Y4 Archie Jemima Charlie Ft 

Y5 Joshua Olivia H Millie C 

Y6 Esmae Ollie Amelia 

 
Shine Award – William Picton – Exemplary manners and team 

spirit in SHINE this week!! 
 

HeadTeacher Awards – Seb (Y6), John (Y4) and Oliver E (Y5) 

School Council 
 

Congratulations to our new School Council this year! 
Zac and Sophie (Y3), Charlie Fw and Isla M (Y4), Eddie and Emmeline 

(Y5) and Jo and Amelia (Y6) 

School council will be launching a walk to school event/competition next week to encourage less traffic and a 

healthy schools activity.  

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 15th September 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 
Year 1 children have been labelling the human body and 

also drew self-portraits. Here are just a few of them 

                          
 
Reception got their first book this week: 

 

        
 



Flu Vaccination 

Date – 8th November 2023 for all school years 

If you would like to register your child for the Flu Vaciination please do this online 
through the below link 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 with 99.3% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.5% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.5% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 95.6% 

 

Safeguarding - TIPS TO STAY SAFE ONLINE 
 
There are lots of things you can do to keep yourself safe online. 
 

Think before you post 
Don’t upload or share anything you wouldn’t want your parents, carers, teachers or future employers seeing. Once 
you post something, you lose control of it, especially if someone else screenshots or shares it. 

Don’t share personal details 
Keep things like your address, phone number, full name, school and date of birth private, and check what people 
can see in your privacy settings. Remember that people can use small clues like a school logo in a photo to find 
out a lot about you. 
 

Information found at  
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/  

PE TIMETABLE SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

 

 

Additional PE for YEAR 2 on Friday 22nd September 2023 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
 
Year 3 and 4 Football – £10 for 4 sessions on a Monday with Mr. MClurg. 
18/09, 25/09, 9/10, 16/10 this will be at a total cost of £10 per child. 
Please book and pay on Parent Pay 
 
Years 5 and 6 Football - £10 in total for 4 weeks on a Thursday with Mr. McClurg 
21/09, 28/09, 05/10, 12/10 
Please book and pay on Parent Pay 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/


Walk to school 

Please can we encourage our parents and carers to walk to school where possible to help ease the traffic 

implications at drop off and pick up each day. For those who choose to drive, please see the letter below 

from our Governers  

 

  



Prayer of the Week 

Lord, 

Thank you for making the light . And that is how we knw that you are the 

light of the world. 

Amen - Isla F (Y4) 

 

Community News 

  

 

 


